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October 22, 2024  

Subject  TDSB Fee-Based Wifi Pilot for Child Care & BASP 

Dear Child Care and BASP Colleagues, 

In response to requests from our valued child care and BASP partners, the TDSB is 

launching a pilot for a fee-based wifi service to a limited number of programs. Wifi 

services will be available on a pay-for-use basis with fees reflecting a cost-recovery 

model.  

If this is something you are interested in, please refer to the fee chart below and 

complete the TDSB Wifi Application for Child Care & BASP google form to begin the 

process.  

* Please note that child care and BASPs will be required to pay for any hardware

required to support additional wifi coverage.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf61tQ-8yv0ZPUkKYNpv9tIcDSeFLkskd58C7l_r9lih3qphw/viewform?usp=sf_linkCopy
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Sincerely,  

 

The Child Care Services Team 

 

 

Child Care Services 
Toronto District School Board 
416-394-7965 

ccs@tdsb.on.ca  

TDSB Early Years TDSB Child Care & BASP Resources  

 

 

 

mailto:ccs@tdsb.on.ca
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/ChildCare
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/Before-and-After-School-Program-4-to-12-Years/Program-Resources

